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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF HAITI REQUESTING AN EXTENSION OF THE 
IMPLEMENTATION DEADLINE FOR THE PROJECT 
“TOURISM PUBLIC ATTITUDES AND AWARENESS”
Permanent Mission of Haiti

to the Organization of American States

MPH-OEA: 162/15

The Permanent Mission of Haiti to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) and has the honor to enclose herewith note MTIC/BM/OEA/07/052 from the Minister of Tourism and Creative Industries, Ms. Stéphanie Balmir Villedrouin, to the Principal Representative of the Dominican Republic to the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development, Ms. América Bastidas Casteneda.


The Permanent Mission of Haiti to the Organization of American States avails itself of this occasion to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, DC, August 13, 2015

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

MINISTRY OF TOURISM

AND CREATIVE INDUSTRIES

Ref. MTIC/BM/OEA/07/052
Port-au-Prince, July 27, 2015 
Ms. América Bastidas Casteneda

Principal Representative of the Dominican Republic to the MB/IACD

Chair of the Management Board

of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation

and Development (MB/IACD)

1889 F Street, N.W.,

Washington, D.C. 20006, USA



Subject: Request for extension of the project “Tourism Public Attitudes and Awareness”

Madam Representative,


The Ministry of Tourism presents its compliments to the Organization of American States (OAS) and thanks it for its frank collaboration and its support in developing the tourism sector in Haiti, particularly in the framework of the project “Tourism Public Attitudes and Awareness,” which was approved by the OAS by virtue of a memorandum of understanding signed by the Ministry of Tourism and the OAS on July 10, 2013.


However, owing to certain constraints, it has not been possible to implement the project within the period provided and, therefore, the Ministry of Tourism would like to request an extension of eight months in order to make amendments to the implementation schedule.


Accept, Madam Representative, assurances of my highest consideration.

Stéphanie Balmir Villedrouin

Minister
cc. Mr. Frederic Bolduc, Representative of the OAS in Haiti 
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